“The relatively high-grade, low-cost Peak Gold project is an excellent addition to our portfolio, as it
allows us to leverage our existing mill and infrastructure at Fort Knox and strengthens our medium-term
production and cash flow profile. In today’s gold price environment, Peak Gold is an attractive, high-
margin project that is expected to generate robust returns. The project is also expected to add to our
strong record of socio-economic contributions to our host communities in Alaska, one of the top mining

jurisdictions in the world.”
J. Paul Rollinson - Kinross Gold, President & CEO

“We look forward to the safe and responsible development of the project and the positive benefits it is
expected to generate for our community. We also look forward to further building a relationship with Kinross, a

company with a strong track record in Alaska, and are pleased to see further investment plans for the project.”
Chief Michael Sam, Tetlin Tribe

“This is a momentous transaction for the Company and all project stakeholders. Our stockholders will
now see a clear and accelerated path to production at Peak Gold with Kinross. We look forward to
working with Kinross and the Tetlin Tribe to develop Alaska’s next gold mine. Meanwhile, we have a great

opportunity to find additional gold, silver and copper resources on our 100% owned state mining claims.”
Rick Van Nieuwenhuyse — Contango ORE, President & CEO




